
 

IFHE – US  
2018 Cultural Evening 

June 24, 2018 
7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

Atlanta Marriott Marquis, Atlanta, GA 
 

Join us for an evening of fellowship and education. Dr. Wanda Figueroa Fuentes 

and Ircha Martinez, from Puerto Rico, will report on the aftermath of Hurricane 

Maria.  Hear how the hurricane impacted families and children and the status of 

recovery.  We will learn what the current needs are and how to help.  In addition, 

Juanita Mendenhall will discuss what the Disaster Assistance Program (DAP) and 

International Home Economics Services (IHES) have been doing in the region to 

assist those affected by disasters and upcoming plans. 

  Tickets $75.  Cash Bar Available  

Proceeds from this event support the IFHE Development Fund providing grant funds to home economists across 

the world.  The next round of grants will be presented at the IFHE 2020 World Congress.  

RSVP to Dr. Joyce Cavanagh at jacavanagh@ag.tamu.edu or complete the following and mail 

to Joyce Cavanagh, 4219 Camber Ct, College Station, TX 77845.  Please make checks payable to 

IFHE-US Development Fund. 

NAME______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS ___________________________________________ 

EMAIL ______________________________________________ 

_____ Number attending the Cultural Evening 

_____ I cannot attend but am enclosing a donation. 

mailto:jacavanagh@ag.tamu.edu

